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Store: Volunteers are needed, please email Teresa at 
teresalynne142@gmail.com. 
 
Social Events: July long weekend events are posted to 
our website and Facebook pages.  
 
Committee’s: A new Committee tab has been added to 
our website. You can find Rules & Regulations/Bylaws, 
Ponds and Social Club Committee information. 
 
Waterslide: If the final inspections go well the waterslide 
should be open by the July long weekend. 
 
Other Owners’ Campsites: We remind campers they are 
not permitted to enter or park in another owners’ 
campsite without their permission.  
 
Burn/Branch Pile: Due to misuse the burn/branch 
pile/ground rakings will now be open with notice from 
10:00am to 2:00pm daily. You must contact staff 
members at 250-240-7818. They will do their best to be 
available to assist you. 

 
Roads: Calcium Chloride is on site and ready for the next 
dry spell for our roads. 
 
Bike Riding: We love to see bikes being ridden in the 
park. Please ride bicycles in a safe manner and at safe 
speeds, with helmets. Bike riding at night is prohibited 
and is not permitted around the perimeter of ponds or 
on playgrounds.   
 
Security Staff: When other staff are not on duty the 
Security position provides 24 hour emergency response. 
They will be conducting evening and weekend security 
checks and provide telephone assistance and radio 
backup for the staff. If you require assistance please call 
250-240-7818. 
 
Recycling Bins: Volunteers are needed to help sort the 
recycling bins. Please contact Brian Lamb at 
slsmanager2@gmail.com if you would like to help. 
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Did You Know?: 
Construction on the park was started in 1990. 
Our park is 65 acres. 
The roads are named after the original developers. 
Staff test the park water quality every day.    
Staff count the occupided sites every day. 
The rental of the garbage bins is $25 per month and the 
dump fee for each is $140. 
The dump fee for a recycle bin is $67.   
 
SLS Campers Association Board of Directors Meetings: 
The SLS Campers Association Board of Directors 
meetings are held the third Sunday of each month 
(except for December) at 10:00am in the park. All owners 
are welcome to attend or send questions to 
spiderlakesecretary@gmail.com. Minutes are posted to 
our website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Board of Directors:  
President – Kevin Baker Vice President - Teresa Nielsen 
Treasurer – Lottie LeGros Secretary - Joanne Boomer 
Each section has an elected representative. 
A Section – Ken Leahy      B Section – Justine Scott 
C Section – Petty Wong      D Section – Brian Weikum 
E Section – Laura Geberdt  F Section – Doug Hogg 
G Section – Cheri Doney 
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